
 

 

 

September 03, 2022 

 

 

 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Update on proposed acquisition 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

We refer to our disclosure dated May 04, 2022 pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 read with the SEBI 

Circular CIR/CFD/CMD/4/2015 dated September 09, 2015 relating to proposed 

acquisition of 15.2% equity in Solarstream Renewable Services Private Limited by the 

Company. 

 

Further to the above disclosure, please note that PG Electroplast Limited on September 

02, 2022 have acquired 15.18% equity in Solarstream Renewable Services Private 

Limited. Consequently, the Company have completed the acquisition of equity pursuant 

to the particulars specified in our disclosure dated May 04, 2022.  

 

This is for your information and record. 

 

Thanking you, 
 

For PG Electroplast Limited 

 

 

 

(Sanchay Dubey) 

Company Secretary 

 

 

To, 

The Manager (Listing) 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

 

Scrip Code: 533581 

To, 

The Manager (Listing) 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), 

Mumbai - 400 051 

 

Scrip Symbol: PGEL 
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